
May 7, 2019 

PB 2019 – 5 - 52 Montrose Station Road – Proposed Cell Tower.  A balloon test is scheduled for May 4, 
2019 from 8:00 to 12:00 p.m. in order for the applicant to prepare a Visual Assessment Report.   The 
case will be adjourned to a future meeting, most likely June 4, 2019, for additional discussion. 


